
Earl Franklin, Sr. Memorial Scholarship 

The Earl Franklin, Sr. Memorial Scholarship, established in 1994 to recognize Mr. Franklin’s 60 years in 
the automotive parts business, is awarded each year to a graduating senior of a local high school who 
wishes to enter the Northeastern Junior College Automotive Technology program.  The scholarship pays 
$250 for the freshman year only, and is divided equally between the two semesters.  The recipient is 
chosen by the Northeastern Junior College Scholarship Committee. 

To apply please complete the  NJC Freshman General Scholarship Application   

 


